United States Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

November 16, 1984

Mr. Kim Dae Jung

Korean Institute for Human Rights
P. OL Box 11618

Alexandria, Virginia 22312

Dear Mr. Kim Dae Jung:

I was moved and honored to receive your letter of
November 2 and the scroll of your calligraphy which
arrived the same day. I appreciate these gifts more
than you realize and I shall keep them as proof of our
friendship and our hopes for the future.

Thank you for your generosity and thoughtfulness.
Please give my best regards to your wife, to your
children, and to Keun Pal Lee. I hope you will let
me know whenever you think I can be of help in the
cause of human rights.

Sipcerely,
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George Lister
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